LA RUE BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS
OCTOBER Minutes

The La Rue Board of Public Affairs met in regular session October 16, 2023. Present were board
members Diane Evans, Dave Albert, and Doug Shawver. Also present was Clerk Mary Price, and Tyler
Howell. Visitors:

The financial report — Diane Evans made a motion to approve the bills with a second by Doug Shawver,
motion passed. Diane Evans made a motion to approve the meeting minutes with a second by Doug
Shawver, motion passed.

Old Business —
Diane Evans reported that she still needs to contact Regional Planning about funding options.

Tyler Howell reported that the generators at the pump stations are hooked up and running. The
generators are set to run every Monday and 9:00am. They are set up to notify Tyler Howell if there is
ever an issue.

New Business —

The Board all agreed that all delinquent accounts will be certified to taxes starting in December. Then
moving forward at the end of each quarter delinquent amounts will be certified to taxes. All residents
with delinquent amounts will receive a letter along with the property owner if the renter is delinquent
giving notice what amount will be certified with if not paid.

Diane Evans suggested that the Board look into placing some of the water funds into a CD.

Motion to adjourn by Doug Shawver.

Chairman Clerk



